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The Honorable Martin O'Malley
Governor
100 State Circle
Annapolis, MD 21401-1925

Dear Governor O'Malley:

This letter is in reference to the Annual Report for the Family Caregiver Assistance
Program (FCAP) as required by the Department of Legislative Services under HU § 10-705,
MSAR #6504.

Because of State budget constraints, this program has not been funded. This letter serves
as the Annual Report for FY 2012 and 2013. Please contact Donna DeLeno Neuworth,
legislative liaison at 410-767-1097 or donna.delenoneuworth(al,maryland.gov if you need
additional information or have any questions.

Sincerely,

c{fM
Gloria Lawlah
Secretary

cc: The Honorable Michael E. Busch
The Honorable Thomas V. Mike Miller, Jr.
Sarah Albert, Department of Legislative Services
Bernice Hutchinson, Chief, Client and Community Services
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